



Prayer Intentions:

Peace in the world.

If you have a prayer intention you would like included in the schoolgram and/or on announcements, please contact the school office.

Prayer:

God of the Harvest, who has filled heaven and earth with your glory, help make our hands into your hands, so that your will may be done by us this day. Form our words into your words to affirm the faint-hearted, to support the faltering and to encourage the poor of spirit. Fill up all that is lacking in us, so that we may be your servants. Amen.

Calendar:

10/9

School Mass 2:10 pm (Gr. 8)

10/12

• Gr. 2 Dragon Slayer Retreat

10/13

• Teacher PD: NO SCHOOL

10/15

 November lunch orders due Please pay when order is placed.

10/16

School Mass 2:10 pm (Gr. 7)

10/17

KR to Stevens Gardens



From the Principal:

Our first Parent Association meeting of the year will be held on Tuesday in the upper room of the annex...the former white church/current parish offices on Enterprise across from the playground. All St. Al's parents are invited to join us to hear about plans for the year and ways to support the school and our students! We would love to have a great turnout. As a bonus, you will meet other school parents AND take home a dress down pass to each of your kids just for coming to the meeting $\ensuremath{\mathfrak{C}}$

Another group of parents that supports our school is our School Council. This is an advisory group made up of parents or relatives of St. Al's students or alumni. The primary purpose of the school council is to offer advice to the pastor and principal regarding school policies. We meet on a monthly basis during the school year to discuss topics including (but not limited to) school operations, viability, staffing, budget, and supplies. I would like to sincerely thank several members of our council who have recently completed their terms including April Gladieux, Carol Korte and, especially, Jason Zera, who has served as our president the last few years. We truly appreciate the insights you have all shared with us and your dedication to St. Al's.

Council members are appointed by Fr. Tom and there is an effort made to find representation of as many grades as possible. If you have a question or concern that you are not comfortable sharing with Fr. Tom or myself you can ask one of these representatives to bring it to council. Thank you to the following parents for their willingness to serve:

- President: Danielle Willson (parent of preschooler, kindergartener and fifth grader)
- Cindy Ducar (parent of 6th grader and graduate)
- Matthew Onyekelu (parent of sixth grader and graduates)
- Luis Aleman Rodas (parent of kindergartener, second grader and eighth grader)

Welcome new members:

- Kristinna Clauson (parent of fourth and sixth grader)
- Julie Foos (parent of first grader and third grader)
- Carrie Schroeder (parent of first grader, seventh grader and graduate)
- Jennifer Spitler (parent of first, third and fifth grader)

God's Blessings, Andrea Puhl

From the Office:

- Lunch payments are due at the time of ordering. This helps us keep account balances low and reduces the time spent on billing later. Thank you for your cooperation!
- School Mass can be viewed online. Click the link at 2:10 pm, Thursday
 10/16/25: https://venue.streamspot.com/event/NiA1MzYvMQ





Becoming Catholic Sessions

Have you been considering joining the Catholic Faith? Or is there someone in your life who you know the Holy Spirit has opened up to conversations on faith, religion, or the meaning of life? St. Aloysius offers Becoming Catholic (formerly RCIA) classes for adults to start the process of learning about and embracing for themselves the truth, beauty, and goodness of Catholicism. Please contact Fr. Tom (frtom@stalbg.org) or Mike Ginnetti (ginnetti.m@stalbg.org) to start a conversation about what becoming Catholic might mean for you or someone in your life.



Buy your tickets now...the game is a month away!:

8th Grade Class Trip Fundraiser and Fun St. Al's Family Event...join us in a reserved section for St. Al's families to cheer on the BGSU Falcons!

Tickets on sale here: https://www.gofevo.com/event/Stalovsius1



vs. Buffalo

Nov 01, 2025 @ Time TBA

O Doyt L. Perry Stadium

1610 Stadium Dr., Bowling Green, OH 43403, US

Purchase Deadline: Oct 31, 2025 7:00 PM EDT

From the Parish

Congratulations to our cross country runners, who finished up their season last Saturday at the CYO Championships. Our Cadet Girls team brought home the 1st place trophy; our Pee Wee Boys team took 2nd; and our Minor Girls team shared 3rd place with St. Joesph Sylvania. Top 10 individual finishers included Anna Zera (6th, Cadet), Claire Spitler (3rd, Pee Wee), Raelynn Miller (4th, Pee Wee), and Ben Dishop (7th, Pee Wee).

St. Aloysius CYO Winter Sport -Boys & Girls Basketball Registration

- Winter sport registration for Basketball is now open through November 1st!
- All students (Boys & Girls) and parishioners grades 3rd-8th from St Aloysius, St Thomas More and St Louis are eligible to join. An \$115 registration fee is due upon registering for Basketball. Please use the QR code for registration and payment information. GO LIONS!



• If you have any questions please feel free to contact Al Holman at aeholman12@gmail.com.

Traveling Chalice

Sign up electronically here.

TRAVELING CHALICE PROGRAM FOR PRIESTLY VOCATIONS



As you may have noticed, every weekend a different family is receiving the Traveling Chalice to take home as they pray for an increase in priestly vocations for the Diocese of Toledo.

As this Traveling Chalice makes its way around our parish, every St. Al's family and individual parishioner is warmly invited and encouraged to receive the chalice into their home and to pray for priestly vocations for a week.

When the first son of St. Al's is eventually ordained a priest, he will receive this chalice as an ordination gift on behalf of the entire parish.

From the Community

Notre Dame Academy presents The Addams Family Musical

Five performances are scheduled:

- Saturday, October 18 at 7:00 PM
- Sunday, October 19 at 2:00 PM
- Friday, October 24 at 7:00 PM
- Saturday, October 25 at 7:00 PM
- Sunday, October 26 at 2:00 PM

NDA Performing Arts Center, 3535 W Sylvania Ave, Toledo Tickets are \$15 for adults, and \$12 for students (NDA.org)